
Orozco, Norma

From:    Tim Johnson < tjohnson@jlkrllp. com>
Sent:      Monday, December 06, 2021 1: 03 PM
To: eComment

Subject:  Special Mtg- Item # 1

I suggest that we continue to allow the use of zoom/ teleconference for city council meetings along with Boards,

Commissions and Committees. Not only is this needed from a health perspective where some may not feel safe, but I

would suggest that some board, commission and committee meetings may be most effective in the future also with the

continued use of electronic means for meetings. For some, the ability to work and then utilize zoom/ electronic means

for their city commitments will be helpful. Thanks!

Tirn Johnson, CPA
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